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Date: 30 June 2023 Report No. 0C00320

Education Report: NZQA'’s final 2023/24 Statement of Performance
Expectations (SPE) for publication

Executive Summary

You were provided with a copy of NZQA's near final 2023/24 Statement of Performance
Expectations (SPE) on 28 April 2023.

In your response to the Board Chair, you highlighted the good progress that is being made in
strengthening and redesigning measures to improve measurability and expanding the
framework to include impact measures, and the direction that is being taken with the SPE is
the right one.

With this feedback, as per s1491(2)(c) of the Crown Entities Act 2004, NZQA is providing you
with the final 2023/2024 SPE to present to the House of Representatives.

To meet the obligation to publish the document ‘as soon as practicable’ under 149L(1) in the
Crown Entities Act 2004, NZQA will publish the document on the NZQA website by 30 June
2023.

As per your request, NZQA will continue to work with the Ministry of Education’s, Monitoring
and Appointments team, to evolve our performance thinking and sustain and further enhance
our performance story. We will also work with other education agencies to gain and share
best practice and thinking.

Recommended Action

It is recommended that you:

a. note to meet Crown Entities Act requirements, NZQA will publish the SPE on its website
on 30 June 2023;

b. agree to forward copies of NZQA’s SPE to Associate Ministers;

DISAGREE

c. note NZQA will liaise with your office on timeframes for presenting the SPE to
Parliament.

d. agree to the proactive release of this submission once the final SPE has been published.
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Dr Grant Klinkum Hon Jan Tinetti
Chief Executive Minister of Education
30 June 2023 Q1 1.071.20Z43





